AAUP Member Meeting: Join Us to Defend Higher Ed
Dear AAUP Members and Faculty,

The attacks have come. The Trump administration has taken aim at federal research funding that
fuels the academy, withholding all federal grants and loans, and firing the National Labor
Relations Board officials who adjudicate our rights as academic workers.

As we develop our plans to defend higher education, we want to hear from you. We will be
holding member meetings on Friday, January 31, and Friday, February 7, both at 3 p.m. ET/ 12
p.m. PT. In each call, we will review the week's developments and plan for what's ahead. Please
join us for one or both of the meetings!

RSVP to the January 31, 3 p.m. ET, meeting here.

RSVP to the February 7, 3 p.m. ET, meeting here.

These meetings will be ongoing through the winter and spring as we work to strengthen our
chapters, our work as the AAUP, and higher ed.

In solidarity,

Todd Wolfson, AAUP president

Rotua Lumbantobing, AAUP vice president
Danielle Aubert, AAUP secretary-treasurer

P.S. If you've been impacted by the freeze on work done and funded by the National Institutes of
Health, please take this survey by our allies at Higher Ed Labor United so we can learn more and
prepare a response.



https://click.actionnetwork.org/ss/c/u001.v2UrIOJHHKkg0Pk-aGvhy_TtrWBBAnh9vPhfXW55SOYJbs4UkOgVYzt8AGOsvCuMYfUi2QsBMj1fmhS_eb9Msn-UGPV_dudk10zmp_G3HXXy0dBY4BskmBPXuQLLRigolL_5jtRJLVkWFd2_KzJr9P28gEu3OqeO9a4k1susn_Eju-VJk2VUOVZr8eb1YNHfW00CEupn6zD0pFavkM5d6ypnDrLSZkQ10L2dZQDWP8vf_T63vn2hwMh0YLC888Ie0lpNujOJMMZDlPQnt0vIXVjOllw8lZ2YtgV-Tnn3-fX8xNt8k7ORKTxSqV5BgM4ehHt98wqXEC2NMzfuLJLlVA/4dj/oBKZv6SxQPuTUixbpye3ZA/h1/h001.PGae81anOp3i6QF-sofpfNIr-SS_mA9V7cfaZQh4xbc
https://click.actionnetwork.org/ss/c/u001.v2UrIOJHHKkg0Pk-aGvhy_TtrWBBAnh9vPhfXW55SOYJbs4UkOgVYzt8AGOsvCuMSJL6xo5UHSvWrXBrJJOJlbSktIP8xkX6HRpdu2aAVn2grUg3DQPwieuM8TOIGKEq_jPyBKlCExkoT8wzFF5tN5M2L1lUw_LuXBNH909d-TmWzennNULuFqd5JkayxCBlE0gBq4smMVeXehYZZDRLCXi_ho0OrsJ3W5kusN8lP0PCldJus7ZCPIenT3z8LSt-Fjd6OdG9X2gh88MsbESbn0HvsoG0QPhyrOXI3gO8U9HHLLoatnh6ncADDWCXrJwVtOdZ8bngK8zUABCzMTyXqw/4dj/oBKZv6SxQPuTUixbpye3ZA/h2/h001.PP8QuanmxTS7sLYtYROjUQqaxzSyLA3lM3VbkW8YqNY
https://click.actionnetwork.org/ss/c/u001.qUXRBnqZ7T8nxbpAcIVwodEiEpGPjvR9-M1kcUu0egjA2QorpM8FrEfZ0Mw09cP2K1xqOq9RkbBX3yDHqS80UtR-G3AzlqcmTpP3bLrDpwSeBdQ3jzVT5PmdEoqu-jhp0GSZuDxyRDD0bExBuwgwaw4kj2pgkV3n4gKcjqpVimao02eeeZTFHt8uUVt-id9LjRL9xpuMI3mpafP-7x5KMzs6wULFWZei3glfunyYBM03LqpLXiXh64hCMbnwPW0hc2gbeJhvbN7HNaNKS1FV1pXrJ0c1WU3xc3ACMlftppzyNEUAf8p3SJOVi11bAa4i49vy955ovwA4yhyMEx6fmw/4dj/oBKZv6SxQPuTUixbpye3ZA/h3/h001.H_XEzSukKdJbr8gavJGZcKlo6k6hnI2_ifx9CTQ7Zq0

